January 27, 2017

MEMORANDUM

FOR : MARK A. VILLAR
Secretary
This Department

Republic of the Philippines
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS AND HIGHWAYS
OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY

Manila

This refers to the memorandum dated 20 January 2017 of DPWH Region I Assistant Director
RONNEL M. TAN, endorsing the request of District Engineer EMIL R. GANADEN, La Union 1% District
Engineering Office for the modification of the hereunder stated project:

Location

_ Physical Target / Cost

San Juan-San
Fernando,
La Union

as per GAA as modified . per as modified
e GAA/Original ’
UACS:165003015300265 ;
CW 1 - Const. of CW 1 - Const. of
Drainage Structure Dra!rlxage ;trunure
MFO 1- National Road MFO 1- National Road along Road: along Road:
Network Services: Network | Network Services: Network | 4000.00 Lm 1,040-08
Development - Construction | Pevelopment - Construction CW 2 - Construction of
of By-Passes/Diversion of By-Passes/Diversion Concrete Road:
Roads, including ROW, Roads, including ROW, 2.532 Lane-km
Construction of Drainage Construction of San Unit Cost: Unit Cost:
Structure along Road - San | Fernando By-Pass Road,
Femando By-pass Roa, L5 ;g;g;;ggtoggg;:égm SR | | b
Union ; 2 to /70 along Road: along Road:
e P9.00T/Lm P17.39T/Lm
g%éi/rgeczmzf: 0': ér)rag e (Construction of Drainage w C20-n Ezrt\st’r‘l;cat?n of
rete .
uvctur slong| Ragd) P7,073.85/Lane-km
(Construction of Concrete All B Esti Cost:
Road)
PhP 36M PhP 36M

Justification: The required drainage structure of the project is less than the specified physical target in GAA CY
2017. Since the reconstruction of the carriageway of the By-Pass Road is not yet complete, the remaining amount in
the budget will be used for the reconstruction of the road.

Based on our evaluation, the submitted request for modification of the said project is in order; hence,
approval hereof is recommended.

APPROVED/DISAPPROMED:

Department of Public Works and Highways
the Secreta

Office of the Secratary
U1 0 O 000
WIN7F04578

NOTE: Copies of the approved project modification requests are forwarded to the Office of Undersecretary Maria Catalina E. Cabral, PhD, CESO I.



